
I am a natural resources educator who brings programs about forestry, fish, and wildlife to classrooms, field trips, and outdoor 
school programs in Lane and Douglas counties.  I use OFRI's website and materials all the time!  OFRI is one of my best sources 
for reliable, layman-friendly information about forest management and forest products in Oregon.  I very much appreciate OFRI's fair 
and balanced approach and I never have to worry about copyright infringement when I borrow their photos, figures, and facts to 
enhance my lessons -- they are always happy to share!  If OFRI were eliminated, I would lose my key source for current, reliable 
information and data about forestry, forest ecology, forest management, forest products, and forest laws in Oregon.  Please vote no 
on HB 2357.  

Thank you.


